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30th June 2022 
 

Year 5 – City of Peterborough Academy Visit 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 have been invited to attend City of Peterborough Academy on Friday 7th July to take part in a 
Curriculum Day.  
 
We will be walking to City of Peterborough Academy. We will leave BCA at 09:00am, so please ensure your 
child is in school on time. We will return by the latest at 2.50pm. As we will be walking, please ensure your 
child has a coat or waterproof jacket, a packed lunch from home and a water bottle. Unfortunately, as the 
cut off date has passed for booking school packed lunches, all dinners on Parent Pay for Friday 7th July have 
been cancelled.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss Hewitt 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 

 
Year 5 – City of Peterborough Academy Visit 

 
 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………. to go to City of Peterborough Academy 
on Friday 7th July.  
 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………………….  

 

 


